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Lee County update regarding Tropical Storm Nicole  
 
Fort Myers, FL, Nov. 7, 2022 – Lee County Public Safety-Emergency Management is actively monitoring 
Tropical Storm Nicole with its local, state and federal partners. 

The Emergency Operations Center remains activated from Hurricane Ian, which made landfall in Lee 
County on Sept. 28.  

The county is aware many residents are living in damaged homes or temporary housing. Information 
about any shelter openings due to T.S. Nicole will be forthcoming after continued monitoring. 

County staff and its debris hauler are cognizant that residents have concerns about debris piles. 
Collections are continuing as planned today. 

Residents are encouraged to monitor local media outlets for updates as well as Lee County Government 
channels at www.leegov.com and @Lee County Government on 
Facebook, www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc. 
  
More information will be forthcoming as it becomes available. 
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